
Dear CIS Parents,

Here are some important notes for the second week of school. CIS’ Family Handbook is

available on our website. Click on MORE> Parent Resources for information.

● At CIS “we extend our Happy Birthday wish to each youngster on his/her special day,

but requests that birthday parties be held outside of school. Any gifts, balloons, or

cupcakes delivered to the school will be kept in the reception area until the end of the

day and we will return it to you. It is best to keep these items at home or give them in

another setting. We do not take instructional classroom time to celebrate individual

student birthdays.”

● Teachers will communicate often and will inform you about your student(s) progress,

please check your emails often.

● If you have a question regarding students’ academic performance, contact your student

teacher directly, s/he will have your student’s information, grades, and assignments

records.

● Dress Code is not negotiable

● Electronics CIS Family Handbook page 24-25 clarifies the use of electronics (PYP and

MYP)

● We have After Care, please call at 505- 242-3353 and ask for Kali

● MYP parents, CNN is coming on Thursday August 11th, 2022  at 9:00 A.M. to work with

11th and 12th graders to help with enrolment and registration for dual enrollment

classes

***It is vital that your student is on time and stays in class until the end of the day because class

gives other perspectives on materials, teachers go over examples, elaborate, and one on one in

class as well as tutoring (discussions or enhancing critical thinking). Besides, interaction with the

teacher and classmates increases role models or study groups; as well as taking your own notes

expands your knowledge, understanding and critical thinking.




